
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning Shelby, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Friday, June 14, 2024 10:06 AM 
Shelby Nave 
Dorothy Menasco 
RE: New Docket 20240097 

FILED 6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06384-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request, the docket title for 20240097-TP has been updated to reflect " 2025" . 

Thank you, 

'HA,eji ,Nj~e;,. 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tal l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413 - 6746 

From: Shelby Nave 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 7:47:08 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: New Docket 20240097 

Ok so I can confirm that we did leave them out on purpose. 

On top of that, I' d also like to request a title change for this docket. 

The current title is: 2024 State certification under 47 C.F.R. §54.313 and §54.314, annual reporting requirements for 
high-cost recipients and certification of support for eligible telecommunications carriers. 

I need to have the 2024 updated to 2025 so that it appears as: 2025 State certification under 47 C.F.R. §54.313 and 
§54.314, annual reporting requirements for high-cost recipients and certification of support for eligible 
telecommunications carriers. 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 11:34 AM 
To: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: New Docket 20240097 

Hi Shelby, 

CLKjust opened new Docket 20240097- 2024 State certification under 47 C.F.R. §54.313 and 
§54.314, annual reporting requirements for high-cost recipients and certification of support for 
eligible telecommunications carriers. It is noted that the utilities listed did not include the 
following. I wanted to make sure that it was done on purpose and not just an oversight. 
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TL732             Frontier Communications of the South, LLC 
TX215             Knology of Florida, Inc. d/b/a WOW! Internet, Cable and Phone 
 
Should they be included in the docket? 
 
Thank you for your help! 
Dorothy 




